COPY. |
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
ENCLOSURE 28th December,1954.

Dear Sirs,

I enclose herewith for your information a copy
of a lstter which has today been addressed to The Superheater
Coe,ldsy respeeting the superheaters intended for the s.s.
"HOPETOR", and have to request that you will be guided
accordingly. ' .

4 copy of the plan i1s also enclosed.

I an, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
MANCHESTER.




